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Decision:  Proposed King Street Transit Pilot: Bathurst Street to Jarvis Street 
 
At its meeting of June 15, 2017, the Board: 
 

1. Approved the recommendations in the staff report. 

2. Approved the following member motions: 

1. Request TTC and City staff to consider, as part of the evaluation of the King 
Street pilot, extending the transit corridor eastward and/or westward; and 

2. To consider the cost and benefits of undertaking a similar transit corridor on the 
central portion of other downtown major arterials. 

3. Staff report to the TTC Board on benchmarks of success of the pilot project in Q4, 
2017. 

 


